
 
 
TO:         Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
CC:      Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 
 
FROM:   Christine Dobrovich, Bureau Chief 
RE:         Office of Families and Children 
 
RE:         CSI Review: OFC: Chapters 5101:2-5 and 5101:2-7 
 
OAC rule 5101:2-5-09, "Personnel and prohibited convictions for employment" 
OAC rule 5101:2-5-09.1, "Criminal records check required for certain prospective 
employees and certified foster caregivers" 
OAC rule 5101:2-5-18, "Waivers and Variances,"  
OAC rule 5101:2-5-20, "Initial application and completion of the foster care homestudy"  
OAC rule 5101:2-5-24, "Foster home recertifications"  
OAC rule 5101:2-5-32, "Occupancy limitations and accessibility"  
OAC rule 5101:2-5-33, "Foster caregiver preplacement and continuing training"  
 
DATE:   March 16, 2020 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rules.  Based upon your 
recommendation for no changes to the rule, the Office of Families and Children will 
proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency 
Rule Review (JCARR). 
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